
The Animal Science / FFA program has started 

strong this year.  Our program has 65 students 

enrolled and actively participating in different 

Agricultural activities.  We have students exhibit-

ing sheep and goats at the local fair, caring for our small companion 

animals as well as our companion goats, creating gardening plots 

and designing landscape.  We start-

ed our FFA year starting with 14 

students attending the Greenhand 

Conference which is specifically for 

our freshman class.  We also had our 

officers’ hosting meetings and planning 

their year of fun. The Animal Science Program has expanded this year 

with adding Pet Bathing and Pet Stylist to our curriculum.  This pro-

gram currently has 11 students in the Pet Bather Course and five in 

the Stylist Program. These students will end the year as a certified 

Bather or Stylist depending on their course. We are excited for the 

year and look forward to what comes next. 


